
 

 

 
 
 
June 8, 2011 
  
  
  
Glenn Levie 
Levie Architectural Idaho PLLC 
17711 Karen Drive 
Encino, CA 91316 

 
RE:  DRH11-00133 / 1005 W. Royal Boulevard 
 
Dear Applicant:  
  
This letter is to inform you that your application has been scheduled to be heard before the 
Boise City Design Review Committee on July 13, 2011 at 6:00 p.m. in the Boise City Hall 
Council Chambers located on the 3rd floor.  It will be necessary for you or your designated 
representative to attend.  A Staff Report on your application will be ready for your review 
two (2) working days prior to the hearing date.  
  
The Ada County Highway District has jurisdiction over streets, access, right-of-way 
dedications, and road improvements.  They will review your application at a technical staff 
meeting and an ACHD Commissioners’ hearing.  Please call Development Services at 
345-7662 for the dates of the two meetings.  It is recommended you attend the meetings to 
understand the reasons for the road improvement requirements that will be forwarded to 
the Design Review Committee.  
  
If you have any questions, please contact this office at 384-3830.  
  
Sincerely,  

 
Sarah M. Schafer  
Manager, Design Review and Historic Preservation  
Boise City Planning and Development Services Department  
  
SS/nh  
 
 


